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Invitation to the Seonghwa Ceremony for Brother Jose Israel 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

With heartfelt love and respect, we invite you to attend the Seonghwa Ceremony in honor of our beloved 

Brother Jose Israel. 

 

Seonghwa Ceremony (In Person) 

 

Friday, June 6th 

8:30 AM 

 

Edwards-Dowdle Funeral Home 

64 Ashford Ave, Dobbs Ferry, NY 10522 

 

Seonghwa Ceremony (via Zoom) 

If you are unable to join us in person, you are welcome to join us via Zoom: 

Join Zoom Meeting 

 

Reception 

 

There will be a reception at the White House following the Won Jeon Ceremony. 

 

Let us come together in love and unity to celebrate Brother Jose's life and honor his transition to the spirit 

world. 

 

 
 

Belvedere Family Community 

723 S Broadway 

Tarrytown, NY, 10591 

info@ belvederefamily,com 

Visit our website  


